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INDIA – The Multi-

Disability Center 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters! 
  The Multi-Disabilty Center 

in the city of Alipurduar, 

which "our" School for the 

Blind in India opened on 

January 2nd this year and 

which SB Foundation 

visited shortly after its 

opening, has had a rapid 

start and now has 30 child-

ren with various disabilities 

such as CP (cerebral palsy, 

brain injury during fetal 

development or before the 

age of 2), Down syndrome, 

autism, and more.  

Efforts are made to involve the parents in 

their children's rehabilitation. At the Multi-

Disability Center, they have opportunity to 

meet other parents, share experiences, and 

feel that they are not alone in their challenges. 

The School has already organized an outing 

for the children and their parents with fun 

activities. Joy brings renewed strength.             

Warm greetings from                                  

the Multi-Disability Center and           

SB Foundation 

via us on the Board, 

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger   
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Stiftelsen Brödet/SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201 

Org.no: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se, e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se,Tel:+46702545233 

Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 Stockholm, Sweden  

Board: Lena Åkerlund, chair, Roger Arvidsson, secr, Gloria Vintila Andersson, Arne Wikström, Elisabeth 

Kedland Hofberg 


